
 
 

14.11.2024 

To All Brothers, 

I hope this letter finds you in good health and spirits. 

This is to inform you that a gathering of the Office Bearers has been scheduled for 11th 

December 2024. The meeting will be a one-day program arranged in Don Bosco Animation 

Centre at Ennore, Chennai.  

Details of the meeting are as follows: 

Date:    11th December 2024 

Time:   09 am 

Venue: Don Bosco Animation Centre at Ennore, Chennai.  

It is requested all Office Bearers including those who are responsible for formation and 

vocation promotion, to kindly make yourselves available for this important session. Your 

timely presence and active participation will be crucial in ensuring the success of this meeting. 

Thank you for your attention and cooperation. 

 

Bro. George Kizhakkenath 

Provincial 

 

 
                                              
 
 


